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23 February 2021  
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I hope you all had a relatively restful half term without any remote learning to worry about! I                  
know it was a lot calmer in the Conway household without the thought of KS3 Science and GCSE                  
German, whilst at the same time scrambling for IT devices and complaining about wifi drop outs! 
 
You will most likely have heard the Prime Minister’s announcement yesterday in which he stated               
that all primary pupils can return to school on Monday 8 March. We are obviously delighted that                 
all of our pupils are now able to return, but we must also ensure that we update our risk                   
assessments and examine school procedures. Over the next few days we will be reviewing our               
policies, as well as amongst other things looking at plans for lunches, entrance/exits to school               
and looking at our curriculum so that it is suited to our children. The organisation for the return                  
of pupils in September seemed to work well. We will build on the successes of what we did at                   
the start of the year and make adaptations based upon what we learned. All information will be                 
shared with you in ample time so that you are aware of when the children start and so on.  
 
In the meantime, we will continue to provide on site education for those pupils who are eligible,                 
as well as remote learning for those working at home. As always, I thank you for your support                  
during this period. As I alluded to at the start of this letter, as a parent, I fully understand the                    
difficulties of homeschooling! 
 
Thanks for all your support over the last few weeks. If we can support in any way please reach                   
out.  
 
 
Nick Conway 
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